
Dear MacAr�ur Supp�ter,

We’re excited to introduce SchoolCents, a great fundraiser! You’re already shopping, eating and
going to the movies, so this is an easy way to help the school earn funds! By participating, our
school can win a prize of $500 to $10,000 from the School Cents program. Between September
1, 2022 and April 30, 2023, submit your receipts from Lakewood, Los Cerritos & Stonewood
Centers. This includes some of our favorites, Lakewood Costco (gasoline too) & Lakewood
Target!

It’s easy to support our school when you submit receipts at school-cents.com. You can quickly
upload a picture directly from your phone. Please make sure the picture includes the store
name, date and total spent (accordion fold the receipt if needed). Visit school-cents.com for
updates and to see how our school is doing in the competition. There’s also a link to all three
shopping centers’ store information and shopping hours. Since the program started earlier this
month, you can upload any receipts dated 9/1/22 and on.

If you prefer to submit original or copied paper receipts, please visit the PTA Membership table
in the main hallway (across from the library). We’d be happy to upload them for you.
Attached is a flier with more details about School Cents, including bonus point offers.

Tell your friends and family – anyone can support MacArthur Elementary in the School Cents
program at Lakewood, Los Cerritos & Stonewood Centers.

Thank you for your support!

MacArthur PTA
Questions? DouglasMacArthurPTA@gmail.com


